
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3.5 million in funding for the Inland Empire Education and Jobs Initiative in 

fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Riverside Community College District, 

located at 3801 Market Street, Riverside, CA 92501. 

 

The funding would be used to support the expansion of RCCD’s Regional Registered 

Apprenticeship Hub, which increases access for students and job seekers pursuing 

apprenticeships in critical industry sectors. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


